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“Two things children should receive from their parents: roots and wings" 

(Johann Wolfgang von Goethe) 

Hello dear parents! 

As Mayor of the city of Emden, I would like to congratulate you on the birth of your child! 

Raising a child is a great joy. It is also certainly the most beautiful, but also the greatest 

challenge for any parent. The Emden City team would like to assist you with advice and 

support from the very beginning. 

In cooperation with many independent organizations, the city of Emden has a wide range of 

services ready for you and your child ranging from childcare to health advice. 

I would like to give you and your child a small present in the form of a welcome package. The 

package has been curated by the city of Emden and many institutions, clubs and associations 

and will be presented to you by an employee of the Ev. Familien-Bildungsstätte as part of our 

"Kinnertied".  

The employees of "Kinnertied" would like to visit you on XX.XX.XXXX and inform you about the 

various parent-child-services/offers. If you would like to be visited at a different time or at a 

different place, please contact the 

Ev. Familien-Bildungsstätte Emden, Am Stadtgarten 11, 26721 Emden, Germany 

Phone: 04921 24832, www.emden.de/kinnertied 

 

On behalf of the council and the Emden City administration I would like to wish you health, joy 

and all the very best with your child. A warm greeting to you and a warm welcome to Emden 

to your newborn child! 

 

Your 

Tim Kruithoff 

Lord mayor 

http://www.emden.de/kinnertied

